

SAT Meeting 2014-08-05

Date

August 5, 2014 12:00-2:00 PDT

< [previous \(2014-07-29\)](#) | [next \(2014-08-19\)](#) >

Attendees

Kian-Tat Lim	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Mario Juric	<input type="checkbox"/>
Jacek Becla	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Unknown User (ciardi)	<input type="checkbox"/>
Andrew Connolly	<input type="checkbox"/>
Gregory Dubois-Felsmann	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Unknown User (mfreemon)	<input type="checkbox"/>
Donald Petravick	<input type="checkbox"/>
Unknown User (rlambert)	<input type="checkbox"/>
Robert Lupton	<input type="checkbox"/> (on vacation)
Unknown User (xiuqin)	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>

Goals

Discussion Items

Item	Who	Notes
------	-----	-------

Action Request	Jacek	<div><div><div><div><div><div></div></div></div><div><div></div></div></div><div>DM-1008 - Jira project doesn't exist or you don't have permission to view it.</div></div></div> <ul style="list-style-type: none">•• apr, apr_utils already in the stack, now with shared library.• This issue is just for log4cxx; need additional issue to include log in the stack (of which this should be a subtask) and additional issue to transition to it in the main stack (Qserv needs it now).• Request approval via E-mail since under-quorum.• Handover to NCSA involves changing component owner.
----------------	-------	---

Action Items

- ☒ Jacek Becla to add JIRA issues.